
 

 

 
The Affordable Connectivity Program provides up to $30 off your 
monthly internet bill. 

High-speed internet is a necessity – especially for students. That’s why the Bipartisan Infrastructure 
Law created the Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) to lower internet costs. ACP provides:  

 Up to $30/month off your household’s internet bills (or up to $75/month on Tribal lands), and 
 A one-time discount of up to $100 off a laptop, tablet, or desktop computer.  
Many internet service providers across the country offer high-speed internet plans that are fully 
covered by ACP – so millions of households can now get high-speed internet without paying a dime. 

Your household is automatically eligible because your child’s entire 
school qualifies. 
A household is eligible to participate in the ACP if a child in the household receives free or reduced price school 
meals. Your household is automatically eligible for the ACP because your student attends a school that 
provides meals at no cost to all children through the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) of the 
National School Lunch Program and School Breakfast Program.  

How do I enroll? 

 Step 1: Get ready to apply. To complete your ACP application, you will need a letter or other 
official documentation from the CEP school stating that the student is enrolled at a CEP-
participating school. That documentation must also include the student’s name, the relevant 
school year, the name and address of the school, and school contact information (phone or email). 

 Step 2: Claim your ACP benefit by visiting GetInternet.gov to submit an ACP application or to 
print out a mail-in ACP application, contact a participating internet service provider, or call 877-
384-2575 to learn more. 

 Step 3: Contact a participating internet service provider to choose an internet plan. Listed below 
are providers that offer plans that are fully covered with the ACP benefit; for a full list of providers, 
visit https://www.fcc.gov/affordable-connectivity-program-providers; while these providers 
accept the ACP benefits, households may still be responsible to pay the difference between the 
plan cost and the ACP benefit.  
 

GetInternet.gov is a one-stop shop to check eligibility and sign up.  
Households can also call 877-384-2575 for more ways to apply. 

 

Which providers offer fully covered plans? 

Here are providers offering high-speed internet plans that are fully covered – so you have no out-of-
pocket cost: 

Allo Communications 

altaFiber / Hawaiian 
Telcom 

Astound 

AT&T 

Breezeline 

Comcast 

Comporium 

Cox Communications 

Frontier 

IdeaTek 

Jackson Energy Authority 

MediacomCable 

MLGC 

Optimum / Suddenlink 

Spectrum (Charter)* 

Starry 

Verizon (Fios only) 

Vermont Telephone 
Company 

Vexus Fiber 

Wow! Internet, Cable and 
TV 

*New subscribers only

DEAR PARENT: Your household is eligible to save up to $30 off 
your monthly internet bill through a new U.S. government program.  

Visit GetInternet.gov today to sign up! 


